

Meeting
8th August 2018
The Lordship Hub
Lordship Recreation Ground

Present:

Glynnis Kirkwood - (G.K)
 Gary Oland - (G.O)
 Mustafa Suleman - (M.S)
 Joan Curtis - (J.C)
 Stephen Furner - (S.F)
 Alex James - (A.J)
 Ray James - (R.J)
 Ruth Green - (R.G)
 Jonathan Yam - (J.Y)
 Lynda Jessop - (L.J)
 Terry Nicols - (T.N)
 Ann Robertson - (A.R)

		Action
1.	<p>Apologies</p> <p>Julian Gnass, Byron Delgado</p>	
2.	<p>Previous Minutes</p> <p>The previous minutes were agreed as accurate.</p>	
3.	<p>Introduction</p> <p>The main focus of todays meeting is to discuss the plans/criteria for the Exhibition.</p>	
4.	<p>Facebook</p> <p>G.K apologised for the lack of communication via Facebook and explained that she had recently been locked out of her account. There are currently three admin for the Facebook group, however, only one is active and G.K asked for at least one more active member to become an admin. Both M.S and S.F volunteered. M.S will take over as Admin from Scott and S.F will take over as admin from Lee Jerome.</p> <p>Actions:</p> <p>1. Remove Scott and Lee as Admin and add M.S and S.F</p>	G.K

		Action
5.	<p>Monthly Theme</p> <p>Suggestions for the Aug-Sept monthly theme were Ambience and Leading Lines. The group agreed on Leading Lines. It was felt that an explanation or example of leading lines should be included in the album for clarity.</p>	
6.	<p>Exhibition</p> <p>The TPC are holding an exhibition in the Lordship Hub in September. There is space for approximately 20 images to be displayed. M.S suggested that we only exhibit photographs that have been taken during our shootouts and not just any random photo we have taken, this will help to keep the images consistent and will better showcase what we are doing as a club. The club agreed that all photos will be from club shootouts. Some thought needs to be given to how we bring all of the photos together and how we select the best ones if need be.</p>	
7.	<p>Monthly Shootout – September</p> <p>The September shootout will take place on Saturday 8th September. The following suggestions for the September Shootout were made:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The Barbican • RAF Museum, Hendon • Kew Gardens • Myddleton House, near Forty Hall • Hampstead Heath • RSPB reserve at the Marshes • Wetlands (revisit) • West Reservoir, Manor House • White Water Rafting Centre, Waltham Abbey <p>The group agreed on the White Water Rafting Centre in Waltham Abbey. The nearest train station is Cheshunt and the group will meet there at 11am, pending suitable weather. Trains to Cheshunt leave from If the weather is poor the shootout will be at the Barbican as this is better protected from the elements.</p>	
8.	<p>Exhibition</p> <p>The Club will be holding their first exhibition at the Hub throughout September. The opening night will be on 1st September from 7pm. G.K, M.S, S.F and G.O will form the working group for the Exhibition and will meet to finalise arrangements for printing specs, providers, mountings etc.</p> <p>The exhibition will consist of 20 x A3 prints as well as a wall of 6x4 prints. Each members is welcome to submit two photos for the A3 Category and up to three for the 6x4 category. The A3 prints will be selected based on the</p>	

		Action
	<p>number of likes they receive on Facebook. The criteria for submissions is that they must have been previously submitted to one of the Monthly Theme or Shootout Albums within the appropriate time frame. All images selected for display will need to be resubmitted in their high resolution (original) format to the club as Facebook significantly reduces the resolution.</p> <p>The costs of printing will be payable by the photographer and will be dependent on the chosen printers, mounting method and number of photos exhibited by that photographer. It is anticipated that this will be approx. £13 per A3 image.</p> <p>S.F would like to display some of the community work that the club has done over the year. G.K agreed to this and will source some display boards for this purpose.</p> <p>G.K will set up a Facebook Album to collate submissions.</p> <p>Actions:</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Working group to meet to finalise arrangements. 2. Source display boards for the community photo display. 3. Create an A3 Exhibition album and a 6x4 exhibition album on FB. 	<p>W/Grp G.K G.K</p>
9.	<p>Feedback on Talk</p> <p>A big thank you was extended to Huren for giving the talk on 'Setting up an Exhibition'. The members felt that it had been very helpful to have the talk and that it was at the right time given that we are holding our first exhibition in September. Some of the things that members particularly liked/learned were:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The importance of theming images for maximum impact. • The beauty of out of focus images <p>It would be nice to invite Huren to attend the opening night of the exhibition and to also participate in the working group as a technical advisor if he wishes.</p> <p>Actions:</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Invite Huren to participate in the working group as a technical advisor. 2. Invite Huren to attend the opening night of the exhibition. 	<p>S.F S.F</p>
10.	<p>Next Shootout:</p> <p style="text-align: center;">Saturday 8th September 2018 The White Water Rafting Centre, Waltham Abbey <i>Meet at Cheshunt Station for 11am.</i></p> <p>Next Meeting:</p> <p style="text-align: center;">Wednesday 12th September 2018, 7.30pm The Lordship Hub, Lordship Recreation Ground <i>To be confirmed</i></p>	

I agree that these minutes are an accurate reflection of the meeting.

Name: **Signed:**..... **Date:**

Name: **Signed:**..... **Date:**

DRAFT